	     
  Weekly Parish Diary
Week Commencing 8th October 2017

	
Day/Date
	
St John Vianney
	
St Cuthbert

	Saturday 7th
G
	5.30-6.00 pm   Confession
6.15 pm   Vigil Mass
Father Michael Conaty
	

	Sunday 8th
G
	11.00 am   Mass
Thanksgiving for Lucy’s recovery
	8.45 am-9.15 am   Confession
9.30 am   Mass
Stephen Woods

	Monday 9th
	9.00 am    Morning Prayer
9.15 am    Communion Service
	
 

	Tuesday 10th
St Paulinus of York
W
	6.00 pm     Exposition
6.40 pm     Rosary
7.00 pm     Mass
Father Anthony Donaghue
	

	Wednesday 11th
G
	9.00 am     Exposition
9.35 am     Morning Prayer and 
                    Peace Rosary
10.00 am   Mass
Don Lowther
	 

	Thursday 12th
St Wilfrid
W
	
                  
	9.30 am     Exposition
10.00 am   Mass
Don Lowther

	Friday 13th
G
	NO MASS
	10.00 am   Mass
[bookmark: _GoBack]Father Brian McNamara

	Saturday 14th
G
	6.15 pm    Vigil Mass
Anne and Billy Stopher
	

	Sunday 15th
G
	11.00 am   Mass
Felicity Grant
	9.30 am   Mass
John Woods








Coffee Mornings - Remember, all are welcome to join our coffee mornings:
St Cuthbert - after Sunday 9.30 am Mass
St John Vianney - after Sunday 11.00 am Mass and Wednesday 10.00 am Mass 






Parishes of St John Vianney, West Denton and
St Cuthbert, Throckley

Parish Priest: Father David Smith
Resident at: St John Vianney, Hillhead Parkway, 
West Denton, Newcastle upon Tyne NE5 1DP
Tel: (0191) 2676063
Email: stjohnvianneywestdenton@gmail.com 
Websites: www.stjohnvianneynewcastle.com
             www.stcuthbertsthrockley.com


Week Commencing 8th October 2017
27th Sunday of the Year
Prayer of the Church - Week 3, Year A
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God is the landowner with Christ as His son.  He sets up the people in the vineyard of Israel but they do not bear fruit and plot to kill His son.  They may reject this cornerstone but we must not.  They may disappoint their God but we must not.  We must trust in the Lord and try to bear fruit at all times.  The fruit we bear needs to be wholesome and therefore we need to look at ourselves and ask ourselves how and why we carry out our good works.





Visits to the Sick and Housebound - If you are aware of anyone who would like a visit, please contact Father David.

Hospital Chaplaincy - Should you or a family member be going into the RVI or Freeman hospital and require a visit from the Hospital Chaplain, please contact the parish office, preferably between 10.00 am and 2.00 pm, Tuesday to Friday.  

Church Ministries and Prayers for the Sick - Please check the notice board each week for rotas and the names of our sick parishioners.

Holy Souls and Masses for any Intentions - Envelopes are available in the porches should you wish to have a Mass said for any intention including anniversary of death and celebration Masses for special anniversaries and intentions.

Baptism - Application forms are available at both churches or make enquiries at the parish office.  The next baptism preparation course takes place on Thursday 9th November.  It is expected that both parents attend this course before any baptism takes place as it gives a much better insight into the commitment being made by parents during preparation for this very important sacrament.  

St John Vianney 200 Club - Please see notice board for up to date results.   Application forms for new and existing members are available in the porch.  Winnings still needing to be collected are available by contacting the parish office.

Craft Group - Come and join us on the second Wednesday of each month, 11.00 am-12.30 pm, in St John Vianney church hall.  Next meeting is Wednesday 11th October.  All are welcome, as are donations of wool which can be left in the porch.

Thank You - To everyone who supported the soup lunch at St Cuthbert’s, Throckley, on 3rd October.  £85 was raised in aid of CAFOD Family Fast Day.  

Society of African Missions - Next weekend we will be visited by a priest from the Society of African Missions who will be giving an appeal in our parishes.  We offer him and his congregation our support and prayers.  Please be as generous as you can.



Tyneside Irish Festival - 15th-22nd October.  See posters in porches for details.

A Pastoral Day - On Thursday 26th October, Bill Huebsch will be visiting the diocese and leading a day on his most recent book, ‘The Art of Accompaniment’.  In this pastoral workshop Bill will help us explore Pope Francis’ frequent proposals that the Church needs to be open and trained so that we can accompany people from all walks of life on their faith journeys, from the very earliest steps through to major discernment about life choices.  You are invited to consider making use of this great opportunity to hear Bill speak, share ideas with others and feel enthused about exploring these ideas further.  There is no charge for the day but should you wish to have a light lunch there is a charge of £10.00.  Lunch bookings must be made in advance and payment will be collected at the point of registration on the day by diocesan staff.  The day will run from 10.30 am to 4.00 pm at the Sunderland Marriott Hotel, Sunderland.  Booking is essential and can be made by contacting the Department for Spirituality, telephone 0191 2433302, e-mail spirituality@ diocesehn.org.uk.
 
Lecture on ‘A Church Without Priests?’ - Professor Werner Jeanrond, Master of St Benet’s Hall at Oxford University - the first lay person to hold this post - will give a lecture at Holy Name Church on Thursday 26th October at 7.00 pm on ‘A Church without Priests?  The need for new forms of leadership in the Catholic Church’.  He is one of the most important theologians working in Britain today and has taught in several European countries. He believes the renewal of our Church requires a radical rethinking of ministry.  He asks: “Where is the Church to be found? Where there is a priest or where there are people responding to Christ’s invitation to build up God’s reign?  If the first is true, the Church will come to an end when the last priest dies.  If the second scenario is right, the Church flourishes wherever people gather together around the good news of God’s project of creation.”  As the number of priests declines and our diocese reorganises and rethinks its future, Professor Jeanrond’s message is one all should hear.  

Partnership Matters - A copy of the latest edition of the bi-monthly news update on Partnerships is available for reference in the porches.  It is also available on the front page of the diocesan website, www.rcdhn.org.uk.  It includes information on Developing Discipleship, Communications and a feature from Blackfriars Partnership. 
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